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Tuesday 21st September 2021 
 

Y5 MUSIC TRIP 
Sunday 10th October 2021 10am – 4.30pm 

Royal College of Music in South Kensington, London, SW7 2BS 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are delighted to let you know about an incredible musical opportunity that we are able to offer to 30 of 
our children at Fair Field Junior School.  
 
Paul Fisher, our brass teacher in Year 5, has organised for 30 of our Y5 children to go to the Royal College 
of Music in South Kensington, London, SW7 2BS on Sunday 10th October for an interactive musical 
experience. Our school is only one of two schools that have been chosen to be involved in this special 
occasion. See the leaflet attached for more information. 
 
The day will involve the children taking part in an interactive brass workshop to help them continue to 
develop their skills, meeting world class musicians and playing in a concert at the end of the day alongside 
professional and community musical groups. In addition to this, the children will get to see the inside of one 
of the world’s most renown music conservatoires, which is an experience in itself and was built in the 
Victorian period. The children will use the school’s brass instruments for this day. If your child has taken 
their instrument home by this date they must bring it with them. 
 
As there are only 30 places available we will have to offer this trip to the first 30 applications and then we 
will hold a waiting list in case of any change of circumstances.  
 
Children will need to be dropped outside the venue to Mrs Goodwin & staff at 9.45am. The event starts at 
10am. They will perform in a concert alongside other musicians at 3pm. Each child can have one ticket for a 
family member to attend the event. Alternatively, we ask that you are at the venue for 4.15pm to collect your 
child for a 4.30pm finish.  
  
Please complete the permission via Gateway if you wish your child to take part. The closing date for this is 
Friday 24th September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Catherine Goodwin 
Head of School 
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